
WILLOW BANK INFANT SCHOOL
Newsletter

From the Headteacher 10th  December 2021
We had an exciting start to the week when The Panto Company performed a 
fun and energetic version of Cinderella for us.   Both children and staff 
enjoyed the performance and it definitely got us in the Christmas mood! 

Our lost property box is over flowing, with a variety of unnamed garments, 
including coats, hats and gloves.  Please do come and have a look for any 
missing items before we break up for the holidays. We will be going 
through the box next term and will take any unnamed items to the charity 
shop.   Any school uniform will be given to the PTA to sell at the 2nd hand 
uniform sale. 

We are lucky enough to have our Christmas plays being filmed by Mr and 
Mrs Viney’s company ‘Studio Rouge’.   Once the Year 2 play has been filmed 
next week we will send out the link and password for your child’s play.  

Next week is our last week of term and it is going to be a fun and busy one.  
The Foundation children will be going on a walk to the post box to post their 
letters to Father Christmas.   Please ensure you return the permission 
slip.  Our  wonderful PTA will be in for 3 days running the ‘Elfridges’ shop.  
It’s a lovely opportunity for the children to do some Christmas shopping of 
their own! 
It’s our Christmas Jumper and Christmas dinner day on Wednesday 15th

and to end the week the children will have a class Christmas party.  More 
details will be sent out early next week. 

This weeks birthdays and gem certificates will be included in next week’s 
newsletter.

Have a lovely weekend!         
Michelle Masters

Diary Dates
December 

13th Elfridges

14th Year 2 Play 
being filmed
------------------

Elfridges

15th Christmas 
Dinner Day, 
wear your 
Christmas 
jumper!

--------------------------
Elfridges

16th Class parties

17th Last day of term
3.15pm pick up

January 2022 

4th INSET Day

5th Children return 
back to school
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Class Bulletin Links
Rabbits Foxes

Badgers Owls

Squirrels Hedgehogs

Website of the week

Book Trust

https://www.willowbankinfant.com/web/weekly_bulletin/571289
https://www.willowbankinfant.com/web/weekly_bulletin_/572406
https://www.willowbankinfant.com/web/weekly_bulletin/571297
https://www.willowbankinfant.com/web/bulletin/570256
https://www.willowbankinfant.com/web/weekly_bulletin_/572405
https://www.willowbankinfant.com/web/bulletin/570257
https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-reading/have-some-fun/storybooks-and-games/
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